
Vote at www.directvote.net/euec

BOARD OF
DIRECTORS

GUIDE

AGENDA
•	State of the cooperative address
•	 Cooperative updates & achievements
•	 Election results announced

ENERGYUNITED HEADQUARTERS OFFICE
567 Mocksville Highway 
Statesville, NC  28625

2 0 1 7  E L E C T I O N
BOARD NOMINEES INSIDE

EnergyUnited Annual Meeting

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS
5:00 p.m. Registration/check-in
5:30 p.m. Business meeting begins
6:30 p.m. Meeting concludes

Thursday, September 21, 2017

Voting doesn’t just ensure that you’re a part of the 
democratic process. It will also give you a chance to win 
one of three $100 Visa gift cards! Voting begins on August 
1 and ends at 11:59 p.m. EST, September 15. 

VOTE&WIN
one of three $100 VISA GIFT CARDS
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Energy works better when we’re in it together.

YOUR VOTE COUNTS TOWARD OUR FUTURE
There are two ways to vote: online at  
directvote.net/euec or mail in your ballot.



EDGAR 
CARTNER

District 1
Eligible for 3-year term

Edgar Cartner has 
served on the 
EnergyUnited Board 
of Directors since its 
inception in 1998 

and currently serves as vice president. Cartner 
also serves as director on the EnergyUnited 
Services board. Prior to that, Cartner was a 
member of the Crescent EMC Board of Directors 
since 1987. Cartner is employed by PalletOne, 
Inc. and is a member of the V-Point Ruritan Club 
in the Piedmont District of North Carolina. He 
is also part of Ruritan National where he has 
served in various capacities, including a role on 
the planning and survey committee. 

Cartner studied business administration 
at Mitchell Community College and served in 
the U.S. Army during the Vietnam era. He and 
his wife, Patsy, are members of Salem United 
Methodist Church. In his spare time, Cartner 
enjoys working in the yard, gardening and golfing.

2017 Board of Directors Nominees

B. GLENN 
SMITH

District 3
Eligible for 3-year term

Glenn Smith has 
served on the 
EnergyUnited Board 
of Directors since 
its inception in 

1998. Prior to that, Smith was a member of the 
Davidson EMC Board of Directors since 1977. 
Now retired, Smith spent 42 years in banking 
and served as president of Perpetual State Bank 
in Lexington, N.C. Smith is a former member of 
the city of Lexington zoning board and a past 
board member and president of Fidelity Bank. 
After graduating from Lexington High School, 
Smith attended Catawba College. Smith served 
in the U.S. Armed Forces during the Korean 
Conflict and is a member of Second Presbyterian 
Church. Smith enjoys golfing in his spare time.

JEANNETTE 
OVERBY

District 2
Eligible for 3-year term

Jeannette Overby 
has served on the 
EnergyUnited Board 
of Directors since its 
inception in 1998 

and currently serves as secretary. Prior to that, 

One of the many benefits of cooperative membership 
is the opportunity to choose your cooperative’s 
leadership. The board of directors you elect has 
the final say on all major decisions made by your 
cooperative, from setting policies to determining the 
rates we charge for electricity.

The nominees shown here live and work in the district 
that they will represent. Their involvement in our 
communities and their connection to our cooperative 
helps them make decisions that are in the best 
interest of all members. It’s important for members 
to vote in the election as we are required to meet 
the minimum threshold of our membership vote to 
validate the election.

No matter how much or how little energy you 
consume, you have an equal vote in this important 
election.

HOW CAN I VOTE?
 Electronically at directvote.net/euec

OR 

 Hard copy ballot via U.S. Mail.

WHEN CAN I VOTE?
This year’s board of directors election campaign  
will open on August 1, 2017 and run through  
11:59 p.m. EST, September 15, 2017.

for the future of  
your cooperative

she was a member of the Davidson EMC Board 
of Directors since 1989. She is also a retired 
educator who taught for 27 years in the Stokes 
County School system. Overby is a member of 
the Lawsonville Ruritan Club and has served 
as president on two occasions. She is also very 
active at Snow Hill UMC and has held many 
offices there.

Overby, married to Willis, graduated from 
Waynesville High School in Waynesville, N.C., 
received a B.A. degree from Meredith College 
and also attended UNC Greensboro. Overby 
grows hybrid tea roses as a hobby and also 
enjoys cooking and especially baking.


